
WEALDEN SINFONIA
 

  
Leader: Sara Cavalier 

Orchestral Play-In    Sunday 09 February 2025 
 

You are warmly invited to our next orchestral play-in on Sunday 09 February 
2025 from 1100 to 1300 and from 1400 to 1700 hrs.  
 

Our conductors and programme are yet to be confirmed but I will let you 
know as soon as they are decided.  
 

Once again the main hall in Groombridge Village Hall has been booked for  
our meeting, entrance at rear of building, post code TN3 9QX (Travelling 
directions available on request) Groombridge has a car park adjacent to the 
Hall and there is a dedicated car park at the rear of the building.  A small 
donation of approximately £6 per person is requested to offset the cost of 
hiring the hall and music. Please pay cash on the day or transfer to my bank 
account. 
 
Please bring a music stand and a packed lunch.  Tea and coffee will be 
available in the hall. There will be a buffet at High Rocks Farm after the 
afternoon session. 
 
Don’t forget our next playday will be 13 July and the residential weekend in 
Eastbourne is October (TBC) this year. 
 
You are asked to complete the form below (even if you can't come). If you 
have already let me know, don’t worry. Send or e-mail it to the Orchestral 
Administrator, Ann Preston, High Rocks Farm, Tea Garden Lane, Tunbridge 
Wells TN3 9JH.                      
                                                                    Phone   01892 530423 
                                                                                 07751 364384 
.............................e-mail  mannpreston@hotmail.com..................................... 
 
Name............................................       Instrument............................. 
Address............................................................................................ 
...............................................................phone................................ 
e-mail address................................................................................... 
 
I am able to play on Sunday 09 February 2025       YES/NO 


